
 

CFI/Circular/Gen./8/6/23          May 6th, 2023 

 

 

Dear Sir/ Madam, 

 

 

Greetings from Cycling Federation of India ! 

 

 

This is with reference to our Circular of even number dated 3rd May 

2023 regarding Selection Trials to be held on 14th May 2023 at 

Panchkula, Haryana for the selection of Indian Cycling team for 

forthcoming Asian Road Cycling Championships scheduled to be held 

at Thailand from 9th to 13th June 2023. In this regard I would like to 

inform yout that the venue of the said trails has been changed from 

Panchkula to Rohtak, Haryana.  

 

Kindly contact Mr. Neeraj Tanwar, (Mob. No. 9896252286), General 

Secretary, Haryana State Cycling Association for any further query.  

 

Regards,  

 

 
Maninder Pal Singh 

Secretary General 
 
 

 
 


